
 

10th February 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Christmas Free School Meal Vouchers Top-Up 

 
 
We have been advised by Nottinghamshire County Council that they are providing top-up 
funding to cover the extra week that we had for our Christmas holidays. 
 
We will therefore be sending out a voucher for £15 on top of the voucher you will have 
already received to cover February half-term week (w/c 15th February). 
 
Further vouchers to cover the first two weeks after half term will be sent after the holidays. 
 
If you require any further clarification, please do get in touch. 
 

 
 
Mrs C.A. Smith  
(Head of School) 
 


